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Principal Appointment: Nicholas Sheran Elementary School 

 
March 14, 2023 
 
Congratulations to Aaron Fitchett who will be assuming the leadership role of principal effective the 2023-
2024 school year. Aaron brings elementary experience as a master teacher who understands instructional 
best practice, experience as a vice-principal at elementary and high school levels, and a deep understanding 
of inclusion. He is committed to students and believes community is an integral part of the school. I believe 
he will be an exceptional principal for Nicholas Sheran and will serve the school well.  
For the full announcement please visit our website: NICHOLAS SHERAN.   
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